
Stop the war! Peace for Ukraine and all Europe

War is waging in Europe - in our direct neighborhood. Russia's President Putin has started a
war against Ukraine, violating Ukraine’s borders and thus also blatantly violating
international law.

With our rally this coming Sunday, February 27, in Berlin, we stand together for a return to
peace in Europe. We call on the Russian government to immediately stop all attacks,
withdraw from Ukraine and restore its territorial integrity. They must return to the negotiating
table.

We stand in solidarity with the people in Ukraine, who are suffering from the conflict, and
whose lives are now threatened. And we demand that Europe's borders remain open, that
visa-free travel continue and that we welcome refugees from Ukraine in our countries.

We are fighting together for a Europe that stands for disarmament, détente and
understanding. We urgently need a European peace order in which borders are not shifted
by force and security is respected by all.

The global community faces enormous tasks: Together, we must combat the climate crisis
and species extinction, overcome the Covid-19 pandemic and fight for less social inequality.
The crisis shows how urgently we need to end our dependency on fossil fuels such as oil
and gas, and comprehensively switch to renewable energies. This - and nothing else -
should and must be the focus of international politics. Peace for Ukraine and all of Europe!

Be there! Tell your friends, acquaintances, neighbors, family and work colleagues! In
solidarity with each other, we adhere to the Corona safety rules and ask everyone to
participate in the rally vaccinated, tested and wearing a face mask.

The rally will take place on Sunday, February 27, at 1 p.m. at Straße des 17. Juni.


